July 7th Form Based Code Task Force Notes | 2016

In attendance:
o Herb Goldsmith
o John Koslowske
o Bill Peterson
o Kay Garcia McAnally
o Barbara Clemons
The Task Force finalized some of the phrasing within the Letter of Support they would be
forwarding to Council for their July 12 meeting.

Staff presented the City of Bastrop North Area Analysis slide show to the Task Force.
The Task Force added the following items to their next steps slide:

o Research policies and guidelines for changes to the current zoning classifications.

o Provide guidance to the Planning and Zoning Commission and City Council on unique
parcels/lots within North Area.

o Continue to conduct Public Forums related to issues in the North Area.

o Research “infill” compatibilities for utilizing FBC in other areas of the City.

Herb Goldsmith was nominated to present the slide show at the August 23™ Council meeting.

Adjourned: 6:45 pm
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